
 

 
 
April 24–26, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending EXCELerate 2024.  
  
This conference offers a wonderful opportunity for women in 
business to share their knowledge while networking with their 
peers. I am certain that delegates will benefit from the roundtable discussions and 
plenary sessions planned for this event and will come away with new strategies for 
professional success.  
 
I would like to commend the organizers for putting together an informative program 
for everyone in attendance and for their commitment to supporting and empowering 
Canadian women in business. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a productive and rewarding conference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


